
 
 

 
 

Dear Friend of Tertulia Chamber Music, 
 
Thank you for your interest in supporting Tertulia this season. Tertulia is a non-profit, 
501(c)(3) organization, run primarily by volunteers or part-tme staff. Since founding Tertulia 
in 2011, we have worked tirelessly to bring chamber music to the New York and San 
Francisco communities.  

Tertulia’s mission is to reveal the communicative, intimate and inspiring realm of chamber 
music to audiences who are curious to discover a new passion, to those who seek a different 
perspective on the art form they already love, or to those who are simply looking for an 
evening in the company of close friends, delicious food and great music. At Tertulia, we 
believe incredible food and world-class chamber music, together, are the perfect recipe for 
engaging today's classical music audiences. 

Your donation would directly go to the production of Tertulia and specifically support: 
 

• Musicians: Tertulia compensates musicians fairly and competitively  
• Varied, adventurous programming, commissioning  
• A part-time Co-Artistic Director and Director of Operations 
• Marketing and PR efforts 
• Our host venues 
• Printing and design of our programs 

 
Please make checks payable to Tertulia, Inc. 
 

 Mail checks to 51 W 16th, Apt 2A, NY, NY 10011  

 Email gift via Paypal to julia@tertulianyc.org  
 

 
Love, 
 
Julia + James 
Co-Artistic Directors 

 


